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Dear Parents and Carers,   
 
We have a child in the school with a severe nut allergy. This child has the potential to 
have a severe life threatening reaction to anything that contains or has been in contact 
with nuts.  
 
Because of this, please could I ask you to help us keep this child safe by ensuring you 
do not send any nut products into school. This includes nut butter sandwiches.  
 
We do ask for your co-operation as the health and wellbeing of every child is 
paramount. 
 
We realise that it can be easy to forget but we do appreciate your assistance with this 
matter. Should you require any further details, please speak to a member of the 
leadership team.   
 

With best wishes,  

 

                                       
 
Gemma Roxburgh                      Stewart James 
Head of School                    Executive Head 
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